
OCTOBER 6 TH,  2024 — 27 TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
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PARISH STAFF
Pastor 
Msgr. Leszek T. Janik

Parochial Vicar 
Fr. James Sucholet

Secretary 
Karen Abbott Morrison

Rectory Office Hours
Monday, Tuesday: 9am - 2pm
Thursday: 9am-2pm, 
Friday: 9am - 12 Noon

SAINT JOSEPH
120 Cliff Street
Norwich, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1565
Fax: 860-889-3560

stjosephnorwich@yahoo.com

Masses 
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 9:00 am (English & Polish)
Mon: 8:00 am (Please enter through 
the Cliff Street door)
1st Sat. of each Month: 9:00 am

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:15—3:45 pm

SACRED HEART
52 West Town St
Norwichtown, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1030
Fax: 860-887-6550

SacredHeart06360@gmail.com
https://sacredheartnorwichct.org

Masses
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am & 10:30 am 
Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri: 8:00 am 
Thurs: 6:00 pm at St John Mission, 
Fitchville, CT

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:00—3:45 pm

Holy Days of Obligation Mass Times: 8 am Sacred Heart Church, 9 am Saint Joseph Church, 6 pm Saint John Mission

"Mary, Queen of 
the Most Holy 

Rosary and Queen 
of Peace, save us 
all, who have so 

much trust in you; 
from wars, hatred 
and oppression. 

Make us all learn to 
live in peace, and 
educate ourselves 
for peace, do what 

is demanded by 
justice and respect 
the rights of every 

person; so that 
peace may be 

firmly established 
in our nation and 

in the whole world.  
Our Lady, Queen 
of the Most Holy 

Rosary, Pray for Us!"

Pope Saint John 
Paul II (1920-2005)

Memorial 
Our Lady of 
the Rosary

Join us for Mass on 
the Memorial of Our 
Lady of the Rosary. 

Monday, October 7th 
at 8 am.

According to 
Tradition, the Rosary 
was instituted by the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 
in the 13th Century 
in a request made 
to Saint Dominic. 
The Memorial was 

established by 
Pope St Pius V in 

thanksgiving for the 
victory at Lepanto,  

7 October 1571.  



Farewell Reception for Lauren Jello-Pitkin 
Msgr. Les, Fr. Jim, and the parishioners & friends of St. 
Joseph Parish this autumn weekend offer our Sincerest 
Thanks and Best Wishes to Lauren, our most dedicated 
parish secretary for the last eight years.
This Sunday after the 9 am Mass, please join with the priests 
in offering your thanks and good wishes to Lauren at a 
“Farewell Reception” in St. Joseph Parish Center.  May the 
Holy Family of Nazareth: Jesus, Mary, St. Joseph continue to 
shower down many blessings upon Lauren and her family 
as she now devotes her time and talents to their needs.
As you leave St. Joseph’s Parish, we all “Thank You for a Job 
Well Done!” Go with God always!   
Z Bogiem! Dziekujemy Lauren!

Welcome To St. Joseph Parish Office: 
Karen Abbott Morrison!  Our New Parish Secretary!
Msgr. Les & Fr. Jim are pleased to welcome Karen to our 
St. Joseph Parish!  Karen is a very devout Catholic lady, 
a resident of Pawcatuck, CT and a parishioner of the 
Immaculate Conception Parish, Westerly, RI. She is a 
Certified Religious Education Teacher within the Diocese 
of Providence, Rhode Island with an academic degree in 
Theology. Prior to joining us at St. Joseph’s, she had worked 
in retail and service with many business experiences.  We 
hope many of you will come to welcome Karen to our parish 
office soon and we know she is capable and ready to help 
you during office hours as you call the rectory or forward 
your emails to her with any of your needs for masses, 
prayers, or questions. May Good Saint Joseph, Patron & 
Protector of our Parish give many blessings and grant you 
years of faithful service!

Donna Stankov! Our New Parish Bookkeeper!
Msgr. Les & Fr. Jim are pleased to welcome Donna to our St. 
Joseph Parish!  Donna will be taking care of all bookkeeping  
of the parish.
Presently, Donna provides these excellent services to the 
Pope Saint John XXIII Community: the parishes of Saint 
Agnes, Niantic, CT & Saint Matthias, East Lyme, Ct. In 
addition, she also works in the Office of Catholic Charities, 
Main Street, Norwich. She has many years of faithful and 
outstanding service to the Diocese of Norwich as a very 
devout Catholic lady. St. Joseph Parish is very grateful to 
Donna for taking on these responsibilities on this autumn 
weekend. 

We simply say today, “Welcome to St. Joseph’s: Karen & 
Donna!” “Welcome Aboard!” “We are very happy to have you 
both in our parish office!”  God Love You!  Our Lady Bless 
You! 

Rosary Society Meeting
Reminder, our next Rosary Society Meeting will 
be this Sunday at 11 am in the Parish Center. 
Please make every effort to attend.

St. Joseph Parish Bible Study
The St. Joseph Parish Bible Study will start Monday, 
October 7, 6 - 7:15PM in the St. Joseph Parish 
Center.  Six sessions devoted to a study of the Old 

testament Book of Exodus presented by Norman Gauthier.  
Msgr. Les Janik and Fr. Jim Sucholet will be in attendance.  No 
fee or textbook required.  This promises to be an interesting 
and informative look at one of the most important books of 
the Old testament.  Coffee/Tea will be available.

MASS INTENTIONS
Sat 10/5:  Vigil 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 4:00 pm	 + Albert & Gertrude Muratore           
	 With Love from Family
Sun 10/6:  27th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 9:00 am	 + Living and deceased members
	  of the Rosary Society                
Mon 10/7:  Our Lady of the Rosary
	 8:00 am	 Multiple intentions 
	 + Evelyn A. Sienkiewicz        
	 From Family
	 + Felix & Rose Snurkowski  
	 From Elzbieta Potocka
Next Sunday: 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sat 10/12:	 4:00 pm	 + Joseph Tupieka 12th Anniversary          
	 From daughter Theresa, grandchildren Kristine and
	 Eddie, & great grandson, Luke
Sun 10/13:	 9:00 am	 + Peter Kyc    
	 From Family             
Mon 10/14:	 8:00 am	 Multiple intentions 
	 + Lewis & Izbicki Families     
	 From Deacon Tom Lewis 
	 + Linda Maury
	 From Grace Rosol

STEWARDSHIP AT ST. JOSEPH
Offertory September 28/29:  $ 1,127. 

Memorial $ 145.

Thank you for supporting Our Beloved Parish!

Second Collection THIS Weekend is For: 
Mission Combined Collection

Monthly Maintenance
Second Collection NEXT Weekend is For: 

Voluntary Collection for Flood Victims in Poland

SANCTUARY CANDLE
The Sanctuary candle is lit for

Elaine Kempesta          
From St. Joseph Rosary Society

PARISH NEWS

OCT
6TH

OCT
7TH

October Month of the Most Holy Rosary
Join us in reciting the Rosary in English/Polish at 8:30 
am before Sunday mass at 9 am during the Month of our 
Lady, Queen of the Holy Rosary.

A Farewell Note
Msgr. Janik, Fr. Sucholet, St. Joseph parishioners and friends,

I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 
for the support, kindness and friendship over these past 8 years 
as your parish secretary.  It has been a pleasure to serve you 
and the parish needs.  This has truly been a blessing to me.  My 
journey will now focus on family but do not worry, St. Joseph 
will be left in good hands with the new parish secretary Karen 
Morrison and parish bookkeeper Dona Stankov.  May St. Joseph 
continue to keep watch over you.

My sincerest regards, 
Lauren


